
Become a schoolin
district leader.

For Connecticut educators aspiring to advance their careers and become a school 
district leader, the Executive Leadership Program (ELP) through UConn’s Neag School 
of Education offers a one-year program designed to prepare experienced educational 
leaders to serve as superintendents of schools and/or in other district level leadership 
positions. For interested educational leaders, there is now a pathway from the ELP to 
the Ed.D. program. This pathway will be described at the information session.

Graduates of this program earn endorsement for the Connecticut (093) 
Superintendent Certification and acquire the knowledge necessary for successfully 
meeting the challenges of district leadership in the 21st century.

Please RSVP at s.uconn.edu/ELPInfoSessions to indicate your session selection.
Questions? Contact Kimberly.Shirshac@uconn.edu or 860.486.0240. 

For more information about the Executive Leadership Program, 
visit executive.education.uconn.edu.

Attend an Executive 
Leadership Program 
information session.

UConn Hartford 
10 Prospect St.
Neag School of Education, 4th floor 
Hartford, CT

Tuesday, Dec. 10, 2019 @ 4 p.m. 
Friday, Jan. 24, 2020 @ 4 p.m. *

(*snow date: Jan. 25 @ 12 p.m.)
Thursday, Feb. 27, 2020 @ 4 p.m.
Tuesday, March 24, 2020 @ 4 p.m.




